Here is a sampling of The Lemkin Institute’s anti-Israeli activity

Active Genocide Alert - Israel-Palestine: There is No Justification for Genocide (October 13, 2023): The Institute expressed deep concern over the escalating violence between Israel and Palestine, warning of the potential descent into genocidal patterns and urging world leaders to pursue de-escalation and transformative peace processes. 

Statement on Why We Call the Israeli Attack on Gaza Genocide (December 2023): This statement highlighted the deteriorating humanitarian situation in Gaza, citing significant Palestinian casualties and injuries, and labeled the Israeli attacks as genocidal. 

  Active Genocide Alert - Israel is Committing Genocide across Palestine: Condemning Ongoing Violence in the West Bank (April 8, 2024): The Institute condemned the continuous attacks on Palestinians in the West Bank by the Israeli military and settlers, describing these actions as part of a broader genocidal campaign. 

  Statement on the Western Media Narrative Regarding Israel’s Genocide in Gaza (April 14, 2024): This statement criticized Western media for misleading coverage of Israel's bombardment of Gaza, arguing that the narrative often framed Israel's actions as self-defense, thereby obscuring the genocidal nature of the attacks. 

  Red Flag Alert for Genocide - Israel - Update 3 (July 30, 2023): The Institute updated its previous alerts, emphasizing the increasing violence in the West Bank and the expansion of Israeli settlements, which it viewed as indicators of a potential genocide against Palestinians. 

  We Must Continue with Outrage: Statement on Israel’s Assaults on Hospitals and Safe Zones (October 25, 2024): This statement condemned Israel's attacks on hospitals and safe zones in Gaza, highlighting the violation of international humanitarian law and the desensitization of Western attitudes towards these crimes. 

  Red Flag Alert for Genocide - Israel (January 17, 2023): The Institute issued a red flag alert following statements by Israeli leaders asserting exclusive rights over all areas of the Land of Israel, viewing this as a precursor to potential genocidal actions against Palestinians. 

  Red Flag Alert for Genocide - Israel - Update 2 (April 2023): This update expressed alarm over Israeli military aggression in Jenin and the expansion of settlements in the West Bank, reiterating concerns about the risk of genocide against Palestinians. 

  Red Flag Alerts for Genocide: The Institute maintains a section dedicated to red flag alerts, where it documents ongoing concerns about potential genocidal actions, including those related to Israel's policies and actions in Palestinian territories. 

  Israel’s War on Gaza and the ‘Obligation to Prevent Genocide’: This article discusses the international community's responsibility to prevent genocide in the context of Israel's military actions in Gaza, referencing the Lemkin Institute's stance on the issue


